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Barbara Park

Maryland Department of the Environment

Radiological Health Program
Radioactive Materials Licensing
1800 Washington Boulevard

Baltimore, MD 21203

Our reference: Your reference: Date:

AR-MDE/Elekta Address Chg-2 MD-27-035-01 April 20, 2012

Dear Ms. Park:

On March 30, 2012 we submitted an address change for our Elekta Inc., d/b/a Nucletron
Corporation business office. Unfortunately, the address provided was incorrect and the
change will not take effect until June 30, 2012. Please amend the above reverenced
license for a change of address, to take effect as of June 30, 2012, as follows.

Elekta, Inc. d/b/a Nucletron Corporation
c/o CSC-Lawyers Incorporating Service Company
7 St. Paul Street, Suite 1660
Baltimore, MD 21202

The main office phone and fax numbers will remain the same. Thank you for your
attention and I apologize for any inconvenience we may have caused. Any questions
regarding the above matter may be directed to the undersigned at 443-545-2220 (o),
410-913-3162 (c) or via email debbie.bensena-elekta.com.

Sincerely,

Debra Bensen
RSO
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